From: Jonathan Miller <jm@securixsystems.com>

Sent: Friday, February 11, 2022 12:27 PM

To: Robert Wilkinson <rwilkinson@dwwattorneys.com>; Josh Gregory (josh@frontier.ms) <josh@frontier.ms>; Jeremy Selph <jselph@reactivedevelopment.net>
Subject: Re: Ocean Springs

On it and addressing that now

From: Robert Wilkinson <rwilkinson@dwwattorneys.com>

Sent: Friday, February 11, 2022 12:26 PM

To: Josh Gregory (josh@frontier.ms) <josh@frontier.ms>; Jonathan Miller <jm@securixsystems.com>
Subject: Ocean Springs

Good morning.

I was in court this morning and ran in to City Judge Taylor. We had a great conversation.

He said the only complaint he is hearing, and others hearing, is that the web site looks like a scam. Lots of calls to the PD commenting that the site looks like a scam.

We need to change this ASAP. The Judge told me he and others at the PD went on the site after all the comments. They were very disappointed and know why people are questioning.
Thanks.

Robert

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/1/?hl=en#inbox/FMfcgzQbfBvvDSfqQXZtdPjBnDDqcISF
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